

Warwick Road Bishop Auckland DL14 6LS

25 February, 2020

Tel: +44-(0)1388-60-33-59
Fax: +44-(0)1388-60-64-20
Email: stannes.@durhamlearning.net

www.st-annes-pri.durham.sch.uk

## St. Anne's C.E. Primary School



Monday 25th March 2019

Dear parent/carer

Earth Hour is a worldwide movement organized by the World Wide Fund for Nature. The event is held annually encouraging individuals, communities, and businesses to turn off non-essential electric lights for one hour, from 8:30 to 9:30 pm.

This year Earth Hour will take place on Saturday the 30th March. We are asking everyone at St Anne's to make a promise for Earth Hour. Your actions matter! Make a promise for the planet and help us turn small actions into big change. Join in and come back and tell us what you've done to earn extra points for your class in the next Eco audit!

Visit www.wwf.org.uk/earthhour for more information.

Thank you from The Eco Team ©

Thank you for your support as always.

Catherine Simpson School Chaplain/SMSC Coordinator



























